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18th September 2009

NI Water Responds to NIAUR Summary of Draft Determination 
Responding to the publication of the Utility Regulator’s summary of their Draft Determination, Chris Mellor, Chairman of NI Water commented,

“We note the Regulator’s summary Draft Determination which was published this morning, we look forward to receiving the full document.  

“We welcome the price control process and agree with the Regulator that it provides the best mechanism for setting NI Water’s revenues.  We also agree that open and transparent regulation is the best way to ensure our customers receive a quality service and value for money.

“The publication of the Draft Determination is an important step in the Price Control process, allowing us to begin to understand the targets that the Regulator believes we should be able to achieve.  The process now provides for five weeks to prepare a comprehensive response; we look forward to playing a full and constructive role.

“We have started the process of considering very carefully the substance of the Regulator's proposals.  Our business plan contained very challenging cost reductions over the three year period.   From our initial review of the document it is clear that the Regulator is proposing very significant further reductions.  These appear to us to be very challenging indeed.  We are not yet in a position to comment on the effects that these proposals would have on the business.
“However, the lower level of capital investment may be a concern in the context of the generation of under investment in Northern Ireland’s water infrastructure.

“Today’s step represents the start of a consultation process.  We would encourage all stakeholders and customers with an interest in water reform to engage in the consultation process and we look forward to playing a full and constructive part in that process ourselves.”
ENDS//..
Notes to Editors:

All media enquiries to NI Water press office on 02890 357695 or press.office@niwater.com. If your query is urgent and out of hours, please contact the out of hour’s pager on 07623952564
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